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DEPARTMENT OF STATE 

ADMINISTRATOR 

BUREAU OF SECURITY AND CONSULAR AFFAIRS 

WASHINGTON 

September 15, 1960 

Dear Mr. Under Secretary: 

Thank you very much for having your Superin­
tendent of Police, Mr. Ramon Torres Braschi, and 
the Chief of Intelligence, Captain Juan Gonzalez 
Delgado, visit us last week to continue the dis­
cussions which you opened the week before. Their 
visit helped us considerably in learning of your 
problems and we are exploring ways and means to 
be of assistance. 

As of interest I enclose a resume of the 
September 7th meeting. Copies have also been 
sent to the Federal participants. 

With kind regards, I am, 

Enclosure: 
as stated. 

The- Honorable 

Sincerely yours 
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Edmund J. Dorsz 
Deputy Administrator 

J 

Artur Morales Carrion, 
Under Secretary of State, 

Conunonwealth of Puerto Rico . 
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